
Prof. Dr. Peter Stehle, Dean of Faculty of Agriculture, Bonn University, will give a welcome address in the introduction session during Bonn Polyphenols 2013

On behalf of Pr Schieber and Pr Edeas, co-chairmen of Bonn Polyphenols 2013, we are
pleased to announce that Prof. Dr. Peter Stehle,

      Dean of Faculty of Agriculture, Bonn University will give a welcome address in the
introduction session.  

  

For more information about Bonn  Polyphenols 2013: www.polyphenols-site.com
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